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Comments: | am strongly in opposition to the proposed sandia peak mountain coaster project, especially without
an EA and an EIS if deemed necessary. | strongly suspect an EIS is necessary given the impacts of construction
on the watershed and the wildlife, and the impacts of running a rollercoaster through the habitat when complete.

Birds in particular are very sensitive to noise pollution and a roller coaster could be detrimental to them. Without

an EIS there is no way of knowing what the impact may be. Not only this, but this project is on ancestral Pueblo
lands- they should get a say in what happens here.



